
TWO-WEEK LOOK-AHEAD   
January 2 to 15, 2020 
 
 The next major phase in the project will be to remove the 

“oval” in the middle of the intersection.  The first step is 

to extract the utility pole 

 National Grid will be the first utility company to move its 

electric service cables from the old pole to the new one, 

and they have committed to doing so by January 17. 

 After electric service moved, the telecommunications 

companies will do the same. 

(Note: In the winter months, all construction work depends 

on favorable weather conditions.) 

 

 

 
Crews will remove “oval” in the middle of the intersection after 
the utility companies move their cables off the pole. 

 
The new pole is to the left in this photo and is off to the side 

of what will be the new intersection.  The ole pole is to the 
right, seen here with all utilities still attached, is in the 
middle of the “oval.” 

Questions or concerns about the project should be directed to DCR Resident Engineer Jim Caputo (james.caputo@mass.gov).   In case of 

an emergency, contact 911 or DCR’s 24/7 emergency hotline at the Massachusetts Emergency Management Agency at 508-820-1428. 

To subscribe to a project-related listserv, contact DCR’s Office of Community Relations at Mass.Parks@mass.gov or 617-626-4973. 

Join us on Twitter @MassDCR - Visit http://mass.gov/dcr  

 

Fellsway East at Highland Avenue 

Intersection Improvements 

Project No. P19-3314-C1A 

Crews completed excavation for pipes on the northeast 
corner of the intersection 
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